
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Children in Need – Friday 17 November 
 

 

This year, Primary 3 are supporting the charity - Children in Need, and raising funds for this 
very worthwhile cause, on Friday 17th November. On the day, pupils will be asked to bring a 
money donation to take part in ‘The Pudsey Games’ and can ‘dress as they please’ in the 
theme of ‘Spotty and Sporty’. All classes will be involved in ‘The Pudsey Games’ and will 
take part in a variety of sports activities, as well as a ‘guess the marble’ competition to win a 
Pudsey Bear. Each guess will cost 20p. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
Primary 3 
 
Christmas Fayre – Saturday 25 November 
The Parent Council are holding their Christmas Fayre on Saturday 25 November. In 
partnership with our Dress as you Please, the Parent Council have asked for donations for 
their Tombola stall. Your help would be greatly appreciated. Any alcohol must be handed in 
to the school office by parents/carers. 
 
Many thanks for your support 
Parent Council Fundraising Group 
 
 

 


